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MOROCCO: Protecting water resources : a main concern for the national office for drinking water (ONEP)

Three training courses, financed by German Co-operation (GTZ), took place from 2 to 8 November, from 14 to 20
November and from 28 November to 4 December 1999. They addressed higher executives from ONEP (regional
managers and executives from the head office).

These courses aimed at providing a better understanding of French water policy and of the Water Agencies' role and
missions. They also dealt with procedures and methods for implementing measures for water resource protection:
delimitation of protection areas, water policing, role of the Agencies in this field, etc.

Case studies were of great interest to the participants.
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